Minnick-Hayner

attorneys at law

249 West Alder - P.O. Box 1757 - Walla Walla, WA 99362-0348
(509) 527-3500 * Fax (509) 527-3506 - E-mail minnick@innw.net

July 13, 2006

Honorable Karen M. Caillé
Administrative Law Judge
Attn: Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
Sent via Email and First Class Mail

RE: TR-040664 and TR-050967
Dear Judge Caillé:

In response to your email of today’s date, please accept this letter as a formal request, on behalf of the
Tri-City and Olympia Railroad, to extend the date for the Tri-City and Olympia Railroad to file its
testimony and exhibits from yesterday’s date, July 12, 2006, to July 19, 2006. As stated in my previous
email, I have emailed all parties and no one has objected, although I have received no response from
Kevin MacDougall, who represents the BNSF. I do not anticipate that this extension will impact the
remainder of the current scheduling order.

Thank you for your courtesies in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions or concerns or require any additional information.

Very truly yours,

Brandon nson

BLJ/sa

cc: John S. Ziobro
Carolyn L. Larson
Jonathan Thompson
Kevin MacDougall
Tom A. Cowan
Client

James K. Hayner - Tom Scribner - M. Scott Wolfram - Lenard L. Wittlake + David M. Rose * Brandon L. Johnson

H.H. Hayner (Of Counsel) - W.L. Minnick (1913-1993)

Minnick + Hayner is a Washington Professional Service Corporation




